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This committee has been meeting every week via zoom since last August. Several on site walk thru’s 
have taken place to ensure our Annual Convention will be a great success. We are excited to make this 
happen under the direction of our Council Chair Steve Noble and Executive Director Peter Anderson. 
 
As of today, Wednesday, May 15th which is our deadline date for meals we will have 225 registered 
including some Leos. Our theme for the weekend Off to the Races “Kentucky Derby Style” is going to be 
a lot of fun. 

 
Thank you everyone for helping, supporting and participate in making our 103rd MD19 Annual 
Convention a success. See everyone there! 

 
Co-Chairs: 
PDG Leslie Smith 
PDG Steve Brooks            
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Thank you for your cooperation. 


